
Summary of Graduate Studies Review Process 2015-2016 
* CGS Strategic Consultation External Review 

September 2015: Request for Task Force made by Graduate Council (Kat Tracy/Virginia Beard) to 
President  

*September/October 2015:  Graduate College (Jeannine Perry) requests permission to fund (with CGPS 
budget) an external review through the Council of Graduate Schools (provost and president) 

*12/1/ 2015: Contract finalized for CGPS Strategic Consultation 

12/2/2015: Committee appointed and Charge issued via campus wide email  

12/11/2015: Initial Task Force Committee Kick Off Meeting  

1/14/2016: Task Force Meeting subgroups formed and tasks initiated  

January – March 
 subgroups meeting, gathering/reviewing data, interviewing stakeholders 

*2/8-10: CGS Strategic Consultants On-Site Review 

*3/14/2016: CGS Strategic Consultant Report Received 
  shared with President, Provost, Task Force Members and everyone who participated in the on- 
               site review (included deans, VP’s, graduate department chairs…) 

3/15/2016: Task Force Meeting-initial subgroup reports 

3/30/2016:  Task Force Meeting--continued revision and discussion of subgroup reports 

4/1/2015:  BOV Information Report 
 Kevin Doyle & Jeannine Perry shared CGS report and update on Task Force process at request of 
              President Reveley 

4/7/2016:  Task Force Reporting  
 Initial meeting with president and provost 
 feedback on revisions 

4/19/2016: Task Force Meeting--final revisions from subgroups before compilation 

4/29/2016: Task Force Reporting 
 Final meeting with president and provost 
 recommendations for moving forward 

5/10/2016: Graduate Studies Retreat 

Summer 2016:  
   Final Revisions & Editing of Task Force Recommendations 

   Presentation to President’s Council 

   Preparation of Action Plan 


